From: Rose Janson

Sent: Monday, December 6, 2021 7:15 PM

To: Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Climate Emergency

Hello Mayor Eisenberger,

We are glad that the City of Hamilton has committed to being mindful, in all it's actions, of the climate
crisis we are in.

We urge you to take bold action. Time is up!

Without spending money, you can implement various measures right now, that would reduce carbon
emissions and citizens' dependence on gas. Here are just 2 examples-

You could ask the affordable housing people at Indwell, about regulations needed, so that all new
buildings are built properly, with zero carbon. Tenants' bills would be lower too-

Also, please expedite the work on urban forest strategy that would increase our canopy, for carbon
absorption. Citizens could be incentivized to plant and take care of more trees on private property.

Wishing you a productive session on Wednesday.
With respect,

Rose Janson and Family
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